
Safety Meeting Minutes 

August 11, 2021 

 

 

The following committee members attending the August 11th safety meeting: Dr. Dan 

Borrelli, Earl Bright, Tianna Jackson, Jeffrey King, Sheri Moyer, Mike Ralph and Dee 

Reitzi.  Guest: Chief Visconti 

 

Summer moves and building consolidations are currently taking place within the district. 

 

Discussion was made on new school year prep and what things will look like.  Everything 

is scheduled to return to pre-covid times with the exception of use of the water fountains.  

Water fountains will remain closed and each classroom will be provided with water and 

hand pumps.  Hand pumps are to be used by the teacher only, no students should be 

getting their own water. 

 

Bus evacuation drills are scheduled for September 1st and September 2nd.   

 

Meeting ended at 10:00 AM.  Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 8th, 

2021 via Zoom. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


